Friends of Chaville Picnic Sunday 21st July 12.30 Trent Park.  

We now know that Sunday is going to be perfect weather for a picnic so please come!  Here are precise details of the meeting place:
Go in through the Cockfosters Road entrance of Trent Park and drive to the car park.  As you get near the car park note the drive (no cars allowed) on your right.  We will meet half way along this drive on the right hand side.  Bring balls, frisbees and any other such games that appeal.  Children and grandchildren welcome.  Don’t forget to bring your picnic food and drink. Along the drive in one direction from us is the animal corner and in the other playgrounds plus Go Ape.  There are toilets at the car park.  
For recognition purposes, I will have my large grey Chaville umbrella up.  (The park is also accessible by walking north 5 minutes from Cockfosters tube station)
For more information phone Irene 020 8440 1366.  I hope to see you there.
